Cancer survey fieldwork gets underway next month
Fieldwork for this year’s National Cancer Patient Experience Survey will get underway in early December.  
It is a postal survey - also available to complete online - which seeks views on the experiences of care of more than 100,000 NHS patients who had treatment as an inpatient or day case in an acute or specialist NHS trust hospital from April to June 2019 after a primary diagnosis of cancer. 
People who receive an invitation will have three months to respond so that their views and experiences can be included in the work.
We are again asking for help to encourage greater participation in the survey by people from BME backgrounds who receive an invitation following cancer treatment.
Can you help by displaying a poster or making social media posts about it over the next few months in places where cancer patients or members of the BME community might see them?  The promotional materials point people to a web page where they can find out how to give feedback on their care, whether through the survey or in other ways.
Here are the links to download the promotional materials:
1. A4 poster
1. A3 poster
1. Web banner
1. Facebook image
1. Twitter image
1. Images (with printer’s marks) suitable for use in community newspapers – portrait or landscape
We can also provide some sample text for newsletter or web pages if you would like it.  Please email gillian.radcliffe@nhs.net.
Thank you for any support you can give to help promote the survey.
As part of the National Cancer Strategy’s efforts to increase representation in the survey by people from BME backgrounds, we have completed on three short films that explore the experiences of some who have had cancer treatment.  These are useful in staff training sessions or discussion groups to help explore the issues.  
We plan to publish them on the NHS England YouTube channel in January, along with a plan about the video research that underpinned them.
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